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14 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 – Support Your Child 

 
Thank you to all who attended our Year 11 Support Your Child event on Thursday 29 September. It was 
encouraging to see so many of our students enthusiastically absorbing the information provided.  We are 
proud of their commitment, and we will do all we can to prepare them for their examinations, and to enable 
them to succeed during their GCSE journey.  
 
All of the information provided throughout the event has been added to the school website The 
Buckingham School - Year 11 - Resources, and is also attached as part of this letter. 
 
In addition, during the event, reference was made to the correct type of calculator for your child to use. 
The school currently has a supply of Casio scientific calculators available to buy for just £10. If you are 
interested in purchasing a calculator, please ask your child to go to Reprographics, along with £10 in cash, 
to purchase one. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Wardle 
Deputy Headteacher 
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